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Dear parents/carers,    Monday 19th February 2024 

 

Year 2 Rivelin Valley Walk 

 

We are planning a walk through the Rivelin Valley to the park on Monday 26th 

February. We will be focussing on the directions we need to get there as we 

will be writing our own set of instructions the following week. 

 

To run this trip, we need some volunteers to help supervise the children – 

parents, grandparents, aunties and uncle's welcome!  

 

If you think you would be able to volunteer, please fill in the form below. We 

will be setting off at 1pm and returning to school by 2.45pm. 

 
. 

Many thanks 

The Year 2 team 

   
 

Year 2 Rivelin Valley walk 

 

Childs Name: ______________________________ Class:   ________________________                                 

      

 
I __________________________________ would like to volunteer as a parent helper.  

 

 

Signed:                                           Date: _____________ 

 


